
Message from the Principal 
For New Kindergarten Parents 

 

 
 

Welcome to Lisa J. Mails Elementary School! We are so pleased that you will be 

joining us for the coming school year. Lisa J. Mails will offer your kindergartner a unique 

educational experience, combining strong academic instruction and support, with a focus 

on the visual and performing arts. We are confident that your child will be challenged, 

cared for, and enriched by the learning opportunities at Lisa J. Mails. 

We hope that you will join us for an upcoming presentation entitled, “Kindergarten 

Here I Come”. This is scheduled for Monday, May 18
th

, from 12:30 – 1:30. This meeting 

will provide you with information regarding Kindergarten expectations, as well as specific 

ways you can prepare your child for this transition. Incoming Kindergartners are invited 

and will take part in some fun activities.  

In addition, we will hold a special Meet and Greet for our Kindergarten families at 

Mails in early August, prior to school beginning. At this event, you and your child will have 

a chance to visit with your Kindergarten teacher and to become familiar with the 

classroom procedures. The date and time for this event will be communicated as we get 

closer to August. 

Again, we are happy to welcome you to our community. We hope that our school 

will be a truly positive part of your child’s academic and personal development! Please let 

us know if you have any questions along the way! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Faythe Mutchnick, Principal    Joshua Fogal, Assistant Principal 

fmutchnick-jayx@murrieta.k12.ca.us   jfogal@murrieta.k12.ca.us 

951-304-1880       951-304-1880 
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